
28/10/2020 

MR Peter Harvey 
- 24 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
pehjvh@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Please defer granting approval for redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre until a 
suitable traffic plan is adopted allowing southbound traffic direct access to Forestway 
eg.sycronised lights at Russell Ave. The no entry sign in Grace Ave was placed there to 
prevent vehicles from Belrose, Davidson and the shopping centre disrupting the traffic flow 
along Warringah Rd. by trying to enter from narrow Forestville side streets. Already the am. 
southbound traffic is slowing to a crawl in the undercut.
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